Subject: Alice in Wonderland Trip

Dear Parents/Carers,

Excalibur Primary School
Ivy Lane, Alsager
STOKE-ON-TRENT, Cheshire
ST7 2RQ

Phone: 01270 685136
Fax: 01270 872825
Email: admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk

24 November 2015

Name: Miss Ann Other
Class: 3B

On Wednesday 16th December we are taking all our Key Stage 2 children to South Cheshire

College to see Alice in Wonderland.

We will be leaving school at 12pm, and therefore your child will require a packed lunch to be eaten
in their classroom before they leave. They will return back to school at approximately 3.30pm.

As always, a voluntary contribution is required for the visit to go ahead. | am pleased to say
that the School is subsidising the trip and, therefore, we are only asking for a contribution of £3

towards the travel costs.

Please sign and return the permission slip below together with the appropriate money, or, you can

pay and grant permission for the trip using ParentMail2.

Thank you.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs L Houldsworth
Head Teacher

Alice in Wonderland

| give permission for my child to see Alice in Wonderland at South Cheshire College on

Wednesday 16th December, and enclose a £3 contribution.
SIGNEA ..o

Child’'sS NAME ..o e



